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Calendar 

Playgroup at school every Monday 10am to midday 

Please come along. All welcome. 

**Lunch warm ups, toasting and noodles. Every Tuesday and Thursday** 

Lunch orders. Every Friday. 

Term 4  

Tomorrow No lunch orders this week 

Wednesday, February 10   School Captain speeches and elections 

Wednesday, March 17 School Council Meeting 7.00pm 

Wednesday, February 24 School Photo Day 

Monday, March 14 Labour Day Holiday 

Thursday, March 24 End of Term 1  2.20pm finish 

 
Welcome back to old students and welcome to our new preps. 

 
 

 
Tai Quordel Darcy Ella 

 

http://www.beverfordps.vic.edu.au/


 

Australia Day Award for 2016 

 

Beverford District Primary School is pleased to 

nominate Lachlan Caffrey for our Australia Day Award 

for 2016. 

 

Lachlan has been at our school since prep year and has 

always been a very pleasant and good natured student. 

He has always been prepared to help out with other 

students and assist teachers. He has displayed excellent 

qualities this year as School Captain. 

 

Lachlan has achieved excellent academic results 

throughout his seven years at the school. His 

determination, diligence and desire to do well has 

contributed significantly to his success.  He is an 

advocate for our school and the local community. 

 

Lachlan has a good sense of community spirit which he 

is already displaying by his desire to assist his parents in 

their community volunteer work. 

 

Lachlan is a prolific reader and also plays a number of 

sports outside of school hours and learns the guitar.  
 
 

Mowing Roster 

February 7  Kirsty Thompson March 20 Caffrey Family 

February 21 Tim van Liessum April3 Cornish Family 

March 6 Rohan Shadbolt   

Once again thanks to all parents who have been mowing…..don’t see you doing it but it is much appreciated. 

We would greatly appreciate more families to join our mowing roster. Please give me a call. 

 
 
 


